
YOU  
are invited to join our  

"Thursday Nights Together" Youth Group 
at Faith in Christ Lutheran Church! 

 

 
We meet every Thursday Night from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm!  We share 
dinner together, play time together, Bible Study, and Worship.  We also 
enjoy field trips, family nights, servant projects, holiday events, and 
other ministry opportunities!  This is a great opportunity to meet new 
friends and grow closer to Jesus, your best friend! 
 
This year our theme is "Following Jesus!"  Come and sing songs, play 
games, make crafts, and read from the Bible about how you too can 
"Follow Jesus!" 
 
TNT ("Thursday Nights Together") will begin on  
Thursday, September 8.  Bring mom, dad, or grandma to register you!  
There is a commitment fee to help pay for meals and supplies. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the church at 937-399-4134 or 
Holly Hare at 937-324-2464.  Feel free to look at our Facebook or 
website to see what fun we have done in the past! 
 
We would love to have your join us!  Come and follow Jesus! 
 
Dave and Holly Hare 
Pastor Jeff Lee 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Dear Youth Parents, 

 

We are so excited to begin another TNT ("Thursday Nights Together") Year!  Our Team 

invites your child (Kindergarten - 6
th

 grade) to come every Thursday night for dinner, 

Bible Study, games, worship, and more from 6 - 8 pm.  We also have special events and 

activities throughout the year!  This year's theme is "Following Jesus" and our goal is to 

help your child build a relationship with our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 

 

There is a commitment fee to help pay for meals and supplies.  You may pay for the fee in 

one lump sum or in payments.  The first child will cost $100.  The second child will cost 

$90 and the third $80.  We do offer scholarships. 

 

Our first night will begin on September 8.  We have enclosed a registration form, but you 

may also sign up at church.  We ask that you sign your child "in" and "out" of our TNT 

program.  You will need to come into the building to complete this process.  This is for the 

safety of your child and we will not allow drop offs and picks ups at the door.  Thank you! 

 

Please look at our Facebook page and website at ficlc.net if you would like to get a 

glimpse of our ministry.  You are also welcome to join us worship on Sundays at 10:15 am 

inside our sanctuary or outside in our parking lot.  Youth Sunday School is offered and 

will be starting here on September 18 at 9:00 am. 

 

You may contact our church at 937-399-4134 if you have any questions.  You may also 

contact Holly Hare at 324-2464 as well. 

 

Blessings,        Following 

Dave and Holly Hare 

Pastor Jeffrey Lee            

         JESUS 


